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Comments: I support Alternative 3 which does not authorize development in South Bowl and Mono Trees areas,

which are outside Targhee's current permitted use area. Further, the proposed restaurant at the ridge top of

Fred's Mountain will seriously impact the viewscape in GTNP and should not be permitted. I am also very

concerned and do not support the removal of Whitebark Pine, a threatened species important to wildlife, to

"improve" in-bound ski slopes.


